

Newsletter

Scenic Foothills Community Council

September 2012

Thursday, September 6, Scenic Foothills Community Council Meeting

7 p.m. at Wayland Baptist University, 7801 East 32nd Avenue (old Muldoon Road off 36th Avenue)

President's Message—

I invite you, my neighbors, to participate in the Scenic Foothills Community Council. Only through your involvement and the unique perspective you contribute, will we become more aware of the multiple issues that affect our well being as a community. Together we can explore the variety of approaches and solutions that will eventually benefit each of us.

I look forward to you becoming a contributing member of a positive and cooperative group of interested residents. Please consider attending the meeting to determine for yourself at what level you are comfortable participating. Your presence is welcome and will ultimately enrich all of us.

-Alexander Monterrosa

Agenda

Call to Order: 7:00 p.m.

- President's Welcome, Mission Statement and Meeting Ground Rules
- Agenda Approval
- Minutes Approval
- Executive Board Introduction
- Committee Chairs Introduction

Business: 7:15 p.m.

- Alaska Public Offices Commission focuses on Campaign Finance: Paul Dauphinais, Executive Dir.
- Bartlett High School Turf Fields Concept Update: Daniel Gallego, Principal
- Personal Initiative for Neighborhood Change: Antonio Monterrosa

Municipality of Anchorage Representatives Reports: 7:45 p.m.

Assemblymen Paul Honeman and Adam Trombley

State of Alaska Legislative Reports 8:05 p.m.

Senator Bettye Davis and Representative Lance Pruitt

Community Activity Reports 8:25 p.m.

- Public Safety: Mark Hill describes neighborhood patrol
- East Anchorage District Plan Update: Roger Shaw
- Chester Creek Realignment Update: Jerrianne Lowther
- Parks: Catherine Carte
- Education: Alexander Monterrosa
- Streets: Bob Miller
- Utilities: Alexander Monterrosa

Call to adjourn: 9:00 p.m.

Our part of town—from the Tudor-Muldoon curve to the swerve onto the Glenn Highway—is named after Anchorage pioneer homesteader Arnold L. Muldoon. He put up a log cabin among the spruce trees near Northern Lights Boulevard in the winter of 1940. He packed the materials out on his back, along a muddy trail that became Muldoon Road. Arnold L. Muldoon Park, named in his honor, preserves a portion of his original homestead.

Woodcutting & Wildfires Mitigation, Arnold L. Muldoon Park: volunteers meet 5-8 p.m. Mondays and Wednesdays at 32nd Avenue and Creekside Drive to remove dead trees and excess fuels from the forest. Free firewood is stacked at trailheads. More information: e-mail to markhill@scenicfoothillscc.org or call 333-9935.

E-mail newsletters: send your e-mail address to newsletters@scenicfoothillscc.org to get the freshest news! All committees are open for membership and support. Please contact any board member for more information.

Scenic Foothills Community Council Executive Board

	President	Alexander Monterrosa	333-0916	president@scenicfoothillscc.org
	Vice President	Roger Shaw	337-3949	rogershaw@attglobal.net
	Secretary	Brynn Moe	301-9435	akbhart@hotmail.com
	Treasurer	Harry Crawford	333-3659	htcrawford@acsalaska.net
	Publicity Chairman	Jerrianne Lowther	337-2738	webmaster@scenicfoothillscc.org
	Public Observer	Bill Miernyk	333-2274	bmiernyk@gci.net
	FCC Representative	Lynda Billmyer	332-1210	lbillmyer@acsalaska.net
Additional Contacts				
	Volunteer Coordinators	Michele Pamer & Jerrianne Lowther	952-2324	volunteers@scenicfoothillscc.org

www.scenicfoothillscc.org • www.facebook.com/scenicfoothills